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Follow up: Informal get together on April 17

There was a good turnout at the informal meeting to discuss concerns
about the new development of the 68 and 90 acre parcels (the 68 acre
parcel has closed and the 90 acre parcel is pending).  There were good
comments and input from everyone.

Consensus was that safety from dramatically increased construction
and residential traffic is our primary concern.

As a result, 5 people volunteered to be part of an "ad hoc" committee
to work on this, and there was consensus that an attorney should be
retained to represent the neighborhood's interests.  The committee
will put together an estimate of attorney’s fees and present it to the
Woodlands HOA Board of Directors for consideration of financial
support from HOA funds.  A spending cap will be recommended.

PLEASE REPLY TO THIS EMAIL IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO CONTINUE
TO RECEIVE UPDATES ON THIS TOPIC.  We have your email
address(es) if you attended the April 17 meeting.  This will be a
separate email list for just this topic and it will be easy to unsubscribe
to remove yourself from the list any time.

Thank you to everyone for your participation and suggestions.
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